
 

Date: October 2024 

Year group: whole school 

Focus: Anti-social behaviour 

All tutor groups, across the school, were asked to vote on moving some of the school’s CCTV 
cameras around the toilet areas. The matter was discussed in a designated tutor time and then each 
tutor group were given a vote for or against this matter. 

• 36 tutor groups voted positively. 
• 11 tutor groups voted against 

As a result of the positive vote, the school is taking steps on putting CCTV cameras around the toilet 
areas to combat anti-social behaviour. Mr Darley is liaising with the IT team and we hope this will be 
in place in January 2025 


